
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 29, 2025 
 
 

The Coeur d’Alene Press 
Attention: Legals 
P.O. Box 7000 

Coeur d’Alene, ID 83816 
 
 

Re: Legal Notice of Application – L95S6166 
 
Enclosed is a notice of application.  Please publish this as a legal advertisement 

for two consecutive weeks as soon as possible. 

 
Upon completion, please provide a tear sheet for the 2nd publication, an 

affidavit of publication, and statement of cost.   
 
Thank you.  Your help in this matter is greatly appreciated. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

 
Amidy Fuson, Lands Resource Specialist Sr.,  

Navigable Waterways 
 
 

 
Enclosure 
 

STATE BOARD OF LAND COMMISSIONERS 
Brad Little, Governor 

Phil McGrane, Secretary of State 
Raúl R. Labrador, Attorney General 
Brandon D Woolf, State Controller 

Debbie Critchfield, Sup't of Public Instruction 
 

 
MICA 
SUPERVISORY AREA 
3258 W. Industrial Loop 
Coeur d'Alene, ID 83815 
Phone (208) 769-1577 

DUSTIN T. MILLER, DIRECTOR 
EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER 

 



 
 NOTICE OF APPLICATION 

 
 
 

Pursuant to Section 58-104(9) and 58-1301, et seq., Idaho Code (The Lake Protection 
Act) and rules of the State Board of Land Commissioners, notice is hereby given that 
Mark E Allen made application to place an existing boat garage on Lake Coeur d’Alene. 

Located adjacent to Lakewood Cove, Lt 11 & S2 of Lt 12, Worley; Sections 36, 
Township 48 North, Range 05 West; B.M., in Kootenai County. 

 

Written objections to and requests for hearing in this matter must be on file with 

the Idaho Department of Lands, 3258 W Industrial Loop, Coeur d’Alene ID, 83815, 

within thirty (30) days after the first appearance of this notice. Requests for hearing 

must be accompanied by a $75 publication fee. Specific information regarding this 

application may be obtained from Amidy Fuson, Resource Specialist Sr., at the above 

address or by calling (208) 769-1577. 

/S/ 

Mike Ahmer Resource Supervisor CDA 
Idaho Department of Lands 

 
 
 

 

 


